
The school board should discuss potential areas for the 2017-18 school year 

based on the stakeholder input (attached). 

A. At the request of the school board, The TRAK Committee 

discussed the school board stakeholder input relative to mental 

health services and needs in the school district on May 10.  

They recommended 1) more direct services (counselors and 

social workers) and 2) expanding the Wellness Center model at 

the high school to the other buildings. 

 

A meeting was conducted with CentraCare Health, Central 

Minnesota Mental Health Center, and Becker School District 

representatives on June 30. 

 

The administration will analyze the information received and 

submit a recommendation regarding mental health, for the 

school board to consider as a goal at the August 1st school board 

meeting. 

 

B. As requested by the school board last month, the history and 

status of school board goals since 2012 has been compiled 

(attached.)  The goals shaded in green are embedded in the 

operation of the school district and no longer need to be part of 

the school board goal setting process, in my opinion. 

 

C. The Critical Thinking and Creativity survey was administered 

to staff members last month.  The survey was revised to include 

examples, as shown in the attachments.  The response rate in 

the first survey was 49% in comparison to 45% in the revised 

survey. 

 

D. The school board should discuss the information provided and 

identify preliminary goal ideas for the 2016-17 school year. 
 


